
 

 

 PRESTON PRIMARY SCHOOL  

 

This week our Year 6 children have been out of school on their residential trip to London, 
a great time was had by both the children and the staff who accompanied them. I’m 
pleased to report that the children were a credit to the school and demonstrated all of 
the values that we work on in Preston. As the year 6 children were not in school, the 
year 5 children had the opportunity to take over some of the jobs in school and I’m 
pleased to report that the school will be in good hands next year when they take over.  

 

This week in school 

Nursery have been celebrating Chinese New Year and trying different Chinese foods. 
Reception have been moving in different ways including pencil rolls as part of their PE. 
Year 1 have been focusing on ‘We are going on a bear hunt’ including acting it out and 
filming it. Year 2 have been carrying out experiments with mouldy bread and eggshells 
in their science lessons. Year 3 have been reading ‘The day the Crayons Quit’ and writing 
in a similar style. Year 4 have been focusing on plastic pollution and creating art from 
recycled materials. Year 5 have been writing stories based on their work about Toothie 
and Cat. Year 6 have had a great time in London this week fitting so much into their four 
days away.   

 

Parents Evening 

On Monday the school cloud booking system will open for you to book in your parents 
evening meetings and will be open for the next two weeks. The school office will send a 
link to you on Monday so that you can access this. The system will allow you to book one 
meeting per child and show you the available times. Please contact the office if you 
need any assistance with this. 

 

Parking 

This week I have had a meeting with Stefan Houghton (Eaglescliffe East Councillor) to 
discuss the parking around school. It was a productive meeting and we will continue to 
work together to find solutions for parking around school. 

 

I hope you have a lovely weekend. 

Mr Sanderson  
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We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

 

Upcoming Events 
 

 

Safer Internet Day 
Tuesday 11th 

February 

 

Parents Evenings 
Tuesday 4th and 
Wednesday 5th 

March 
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